
   

 

 

 

 

 
September 30, 2014 
 
Attention:  San Diego Regional Enterprise Zone (SDREZ) Program clients 
 
Effective 5:00PM on October 1, 2014, the City of San Diego will no longer be accepting EZ 
tax credit voucher applications for processing. Any applications received after that 
deadline will be returned to the sender (i.e. business and/or consultant). 
 
If you would like to proceed with the processing of EZ voucher applications submitted 
post-October 1, 2014 you may do so by contacting one of the following independent Third-
Party vouchering  agents that have been prequalified by the State’s Housing and 
Community Development (HCD) Department to process tax credit voucher applications 
for qualified businesses located within the SDREZ:  
 

For the San Diego portion of the zone, the Kings County Economic Development 
Corporation has been designated by HCD as Third-Party Agent assigned to accept 
voucher applications, process and issue Hiring Tax Credit voucher certificates. 
Their contact information is: 

 
Kings County Economic Development Corporation 

Contact: Jay Salyer 
120 North Irwin Street 

Hanford, CA 93230 
Phone: 559-585-7393 

e-mail : Jay.salyer@co.kings.ca.us 
 
For the Chula Vista and National City portions of the zone, the Tulare County 
Economic Development Association has been designated by HCD as Third-Party 
Agent assigned to accept voucher applications, process and issue Hiring Tax Credit 
voucher certificates. Their contact information is: 

 
Tulare County Economic Development Corporation   

Contact: Lori Dunagan 
506 N. Kaweah, Suite A 

Exeter, CA  93321 
Phone: 559-697-3820 

e-mail: lori@sequoiavalley.com 
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Per State legislation approved in 2013,  HCD will continue to accept EZ tax credit voucher 
certificates up until the close of business on December 31, 2014.  
 
You should be aware that these 3rd party vouchering agents will charge a fee for 
application processing; and that we recommend you confirm the fee amount with the 
vouchering agent prior to authorizing voucher application processing.  
 
Please click on the following link to access additional information regarding on-line 
vouchering portal services that will be available via SDREZ’s assigned Third party 
Vouchering Agents: http://www.sandiego.enterprisezonesoftware.com/. 
 

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions regarding the preceding.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Kevin Sullivan 
City San Diego Economic Development Department 
Manager, San Diego Regional Enterprise Zone (SDREZ) Program 
Civic Center Plaza 
1200 3rd Avenue, suite 1400 
San Diego, CA  92101 
619-533-5954 
e-mail: ksullivan@sandiego.gov  
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